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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Lowri & Catrin a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“If plan A didn’t work. The alphabet has 25 more letters.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with a Welsh phrase/word to try/learn with 

your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Ewch allan – go outside 

 

WELSH APPS 

Each week we will tell you about a free app to help your child learn Welsh: 

Ioga Selog – Yoga movements for children 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

Year 6 parents can now apply for secondary school transport for September 

2025. You will need to apply online as soon as possible through Denbighshire 

County Councils website  www.denbighshire.gov.uk/school-transport or by 

clicking the link on the Facebook page we have shared. 

 

SCHOOL TRENDS 

Some of you may be starting to order school unform in readiness for 

September. As your aware we have now changed our uniform provider to 

School Trends, as they are better value, you can order the uniform online 

through the school trends website www.schooltrends.co.uk. 

If you order before 30th June, you will be able to take advantage of a 15% 

discount code, all details on the letter you have been sent and on the website. 

 

SCHOOL SPORTS DAY 

Thank you to everyone who attended our school sports day. The children were 

all amazing and showed perseverance in their races. 
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SUMMER FAYRE 

Thank you to everyone who joined us at the summer fayre. A total of £1,292 

was raised and £323 was given to the school, village hall, church and chapel. 

 

FAMILY TIME BINGO 

The winner of the summer family time bingo hamper was Isabella 

We hope you have enjoyed completing the family time bingo activities each term, 

thank you to all who have participated. We have enjoyed seeing your photos and 

all the fun you have had. 

 

SUN SAFETY 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can you:  

-talk to your child about the importance of sun protection at home,  

- send your child to school with a wide brimmed hat or legionnaire style hat 

and sunglasses,  

- send them with a water bottle every day – we have water coolers in school 

(Please do not send fizzy drinks or squash in their bottles as schools are only 

allowed to provide water or milk) 

- put sun cream on your child before they come to school in the morning, - 

supply your child with their personal bottle of sun cream, factor 15+, to bring 

and leave in school with their name on the bottle. (Due to different 

allergies/conditions some children suffer from we discourage the sharing of 

sun creams) 

- if your child has a packed lunch from home, please ensure you add an ice 

pack to their box during the warm weather. 

 

SUMMER UNIFORM 

Please remember that the summer uniform is a white or red polo shirt, 

grey/charcoal or black school shorts (not branded sport shorts), red checked 

summer dresses. Please do not send your child to school in flip flops, mules, 

jelly shoes or shoes without straps as they can cause accidents. 

Please remember to put your child’s name on all items of school uniform. 
 

GIFT GIVING 

With the end of term fast approaching we would like to point out that children 

are not expected to give a present for the staff at the end of the year. The costs 

of living have risen significantly. 

Gifts to staff have never been expected or required, you choose to do what is 

right for your family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 23rd June 2025 

 

Mon 23rd  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

AM: Transition – Mindfulness/Art – Year 6 

 

 

Tue 24th  
 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams 

 

 

Wed 25th  
 

9.30am: Area Sport @ Ysgol Caer Drewyn – selected 

pupils. PE kit required & Bottle of water. Parents 

welcome 

 

PM: Voice lessons with Sian Williams  

 

PM: PE lesson: Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

Thur 26th  

 
 

AM: Drum lessons with Ben Neal  

 

Fri 27th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the next week will 

close at mid-day today. 

 

9.30am: Area Swimming Gala – Selected junior 

pupils. Swimming kit and 2 towels. Parents are not 

allowed to attend 

 

AM: Piano lesson with Rachel Evans  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 23rd June 2025 

 

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Catrin 

 

Filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a hot meal.  

 

All pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Salmon Fishcake with New Potatoes & Peas 

Or 

Cheese Pizza, peas & Salad 

 

Oatie Biscuit & Glass of milk 

 

Tuesday Chicken Pasta Bake with Sweetcorn & Salad 

Or 

Vegetable Cottage Pie with Sweetcorn & Salad 

 

Yoghurt and Fruit Wedges 

 

Wednesday Cottage Pie with Country Vegetables & Salad   

Or 

Vegetable Fajitas with Salad  

 

Banoffee Sponge 

 

Thursday Pork Loin with Roast Potatoes, Gravy and Carrots & 

Cauliflower 

Or 

Veggie Loaf with Roast Potatoes, Gravy and Carrots & 

Cauliflower 

 

Yoghurt and Fruit Wedges 

 

Friday 

 

Chicken Goujons with Chips & beans 

Or 

Welsh Rarebit with chips & beans 

 

Chocolate & Orange Brownie 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


